
District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there 
will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  

 
 
 
 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 
 
 

Aloha High School Automotive Program 
Our Aloha High School Automotive Program recently completed the NATF (National 
Automotive Technicians Education Foundation certification site audit.  The evaluation 
committee will be recommending certification of the program.  Once the official 
recommendation is delivered, the Aloha High School Automotive Program will be the only 
high school program in Oregon with the certification. 
 
CTE Revitalization Grant 
The Beaverton School District was notified by The Department of Education last Friday it 
will be awarded $317,000.  Special thanks to our ESD for writing the successful grant.  
The grant will provide funding to assist in the implementation of our Career Technical 
Education Programs. 
 
Co-Curricular Programs 
Congratulations to the following teams: 
Southridge Girls Volleyball Team - State Champions 
Westview Boys Soccer Team - State Champions 
Sunset Girls Cross Country Team - Second Place 
Sunset Girls Soccer Team - Second Place 
 
District Wide Attendance Protocols 
Attendance is one of the most critical variables to increase student achievement.  We will 
be constructing district-wide best researched protocols to eliminate chronic absenteeism. 
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
BOARD MEETING DATE 

November 13, 2017 
 


